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Dear Families, 

Welcome back to a new term at the Junior School. 

Once again the children have impressed us with 

how quickly they have settled back into school life 

and it has been so lovely to hear the sound of 

happy voices. Our new Year 3s have had a great 

start to the term and it feels like thay have always 

been a part of the school. We are very proud of 

them all.  

Thank you for supporting us with the new drop off 

and collection procedures. It is great to have a bit 

of normality again! 

 
Our Curriculum 

This week we have been extremely busy 

and made the most of the sunshine! Year 6 

have enjoyed lacrosse lessons and Year 4 

have started cricket sessions with our 

sports coaches. Year 5 have started to 

develop their tag rugby skills. The children have also enjoyed their music 

lessons, learning to play tuned percussion in time to ‘Living on a Prayer’! Our 

chrome books are also up and running in 

classrooms to enable the children to learn 

about programming and computing skills. 

Please follow us on twitter @NRJuniors to 

see daily updates on school life and visit 

our website for more information about 

year group topics and expectations. Year 

group newsletters and topic maps will be sent out on school spider next week 

with our new Homework expectations                                           



Reminders   

Whilst we are now learning to live with Covid, we are still being notified of 

positive cases. Unfortunately Miss Phipps is having to isolate for 10 days but 

we look forward to seeing her again soon. Please be reminded of the following: 

 If your child shows any symptoms of Covid 19 (new, continuous cough, a 

high temperature or loss of taste and smell) please keep them at home, 

take a PCR test and isolate until the result has been confirmed. Close 

contacts under the age of 18 years and 4 months do not have to isolate 

and neither do adults who have been double vaccinated. Please contact 

NHS track and trace to report a positive case.  

 In the event of an outbreak (5 positive cases within a 10 day period), 

school will be advised by Public Health England if a contingency plan 

needs to be put in place. Parents will be informed as soon as possible of 

any changes. 

 The playground equipment is not to be used before or after school. 

 Children and adults must not ride on bikes and scooters on the school 

grounds as there will be many more people accessing the school at this 

time. 

Diary dates 

Friday 10th September – Y6 Mayan Workshops 

Monday 13th September – Clubs start  

Wednesday 15th September - Y5 Swimming starts 

Thursday 23rd September – 4P River Study Macclesfield Forest 

Monday 27th September – 4T River Study Macclesfield Forest 

Thursday 30th September – 4K River Study Macclesfield Forest 

Monday 18th October – RSHE Parent Workshop (9.15am) 

Thank you for your continuing support. Have a lovely weekend.  

Kind regards 

Mrs Cliff   

Together Everyone Achieves More 


